
Dear 
 
thank you for your Freedom of Information request dated 3 June 2013. 
 
Please find below our response: 
 
Please provide specific details (names, rank, amounts and reasons) of all payments including 

payments in kind, gifts, bonuses, retention payments, recruitment payments, allowances, 

payment of fees, health insurance etc made to chief police officers (assistant chief 

constable and above) for each of the past five years ( 2008-9 to 2012/13) which were outside 

the national PNB agreements, the Police Regulations or other determinations or approvals of 

the Secretary of State. 
 

No payments were made to chief police officers of Assistant Chief Constable or 
above in the last five years which were outside the national PNB agreements, the 
Police Regulations or other determinations or approvals of the Secretary of State.  
 
The Commissioner does not pay bonuses, retention payments, private health care or 
school fees.  
 
I hope you find this information helpful.  If you think we have not supplied information 
in accordance with our Publication Scheme or under general rights of access then 
you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for an internal review 
should be addressed to:- 
 

Kevin Sharp 

Chief Executive 

Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside 

40 High Street 
Hull 
HU1 1PS 

 

Telephone:    01482 220787 

Fax:                 01482 220794 
E-mail:            pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk 
 

We would aim to complete an internal review within 15 working days. 
 

If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Louise Johnson 
 

-------------------------------------------  

 


